
 
 
The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences joined the ceremony of the congratulations of the 
retirement for the year 2020. 
 
On September 29th, 2020, the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences led by Assoc.  Prof.  Dr. Nipon 
Sasithornsaowapa, the Dean of the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, including with the executive 
board, the faculty members, and the staff from the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences joined the 
ceremony “Khondee Sri Sunandha’63”. This ceremony showed respect to the retiree officers for the year 2020. 
In this, there were two retirees from the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences – Asst. Prof. Dr. Sukanya 
Sripho, from the Social and Cultural Management Program; Mr.  Yongyuth Kidsuntad, the Head office dean, 
the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences. 
 
On this occasion, Asst. Prof. Dr.Preecha Pongpeng, the Acting Vice President for Administration, presided over 
the ceremony at the monument of Her Majesty Queen Sunandha Kumariratana for making worship to the Her 
Majesty Queen Sunandha Kumariratana.  After that, Assoc.  Prof.  Luedech Girdwichai, the President of the 
University Council, presided over for the congratulations ceremony, and Assoc. Prof. Dr.Chutikarn Sriviboon, 
Acting President, made a speech and congratulated to the retiree officers. This ceremony took place at the Health 
and Sports Center Building, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University. 



   

 

 

  


